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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act makes changes to laws about prescription drugs and some health care providers.
The Act says the Oregon State Hospital does not have to do certain things about staffing. The Act
changes the term "physician assistant" to "physician associate." (Flesch Readability Score: 62.1).

Specifies that flavoring of a prescription drug is not compounding. Exempts the Oregon State
Hospital from certain hospital staffing requirements. Removes requirement that an applicant for
licensure as a licensed professional counselor or therapist submit a professional disclosure
statement. Changes the term "physician assistant" to "physician associate."

Takes effect on the 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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